
wisconsin

Dear Chamber Member,

We are excited to announce a new event happening throughout Oneida 
County this November. For the first time ever, our business community 
will work together to form a Taste of Oneida County restaurant week.

This initiative will allow Oneida County to show off our wide variety of 
Northwoods cuisine, while encouraging business and travel during an 
otherwise slow season. 

To participate, restaurants will prepare a 3-course meal at a set dinner 
and/or lunch price. You can prepare your restaurant’s staple dish, a 
seasonal special, a one-time-deal or any combination thereof. 

By participating, your business and Taste of Oneida County restaurant 
week menu will be included on the brand-new oneidacountywi.com 
(launching this summer) as a featured business. The event will be 
promoted across social media, e-newsletters, TV appearances and 
more. 

Your participation ensures your brand will be front and center in content 
that will reach thousands of potential visitors. It’s a chance for people to 
learn more about your business, see the hype surrounding your 
restaurant and experience Oneida County’s expansive dining scene.

Want to participate? Sign up for future communications at: 
oneidacountywi.com/restaurant-week/

For additional questions, contact your chamber director: 

Minocqua: 
Krystal Westfahl at (715) 356-5266 or krystal@minocqua.org  

Rhinelander: 
Lauren Sackett at (715) 365-7464 or director@rhinelanderchamber.com 

Three Lakes: 
Collette Sorgel at (715) 546-3344 or collette@threelakes.com 

Tomahawk: 
Jesica Witte at (715) 453-5334 or jesica@gototomahawk.com

 

Taste of Oneida 
County basics:
 • Held 1st week of 
  November 2019
 • Discounted 3-course 
  meals
 • No coupons needed
 • Chamber restaurants 
  throughout Oneida 
  County can 
  participate
 • Each restaurant has 
  a special menu for 
  the week
 • Event info at 
  oneidacountywi.com 


